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Comments: As a Vail local, I support the Golden Peak expansion project.  The proposed improvements will allow

Ski Club Vail to provide a FIS-certified downhill track, which they currently cannot offer.  This will allow Ski Club

to bring in world-class athletes.  This will bring revenue and positive publicity to the town/resort of Vail.  

 

As long as proper drainage and minimum-impact construction techniques are used, it would be a very positive

development for the town.


